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Brian Schultz

From: Kim, Breanna <KIM.BREANNA@leg.state.fl.us>
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2020 8:46 AM
To: Records Clerk
Cc: Morse, Stephanie
Subject: Docket No. 20190166
Attachments: Pleiman comments_5-4-20.pdf

Good morning, 
We received the attached customer correspondence and are forwarding it for inclusion in the record. 
 

Thank you, 
Breanna Kim 
Office of Public Counsel 
 



From: dvpleiman 
Sent: Monday, May 4, 2020 11:34 PM 
To: Morse, Stephanie 
Subject: Fwd: HC Waterworks, Inc. PSC Docket 20190166 - FW: PSC Notice - Instructions for Public 
Participation  
  
I do not think paying a half a MILLION dollars for a new water plant that smells like raw sewage is correct. 
The smell still exists and I suggest the state visits the site and takes a wiff for themselves.  
 
Dave Pleiman 

 




